68040 Upgrade Program

NeXT Authorized Service Providers who perform 68040 upgrades are entitled
to a $100.00 reimbursement per upgrade. This program helps ensure that
customers have access to fast, professional help with the 68040 upgrade,
and that our service providers are recognized for services performed.

To file for reimbursement, service providers must simply complete the
upgrade certificate, obtain the customer's signature, and return the
certificate and the 68030 processor board to NeXT, Attention Service
Operations, 980 Mission Court, Fremont, CA 945309.

We have received loads of certificates to date. Be sure you don't miss out.
Upgrade your customers and send in your certificates now!



